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Kentucky Public Service Commission PUBLIC SERVICE
Attn: Talena Matthews, Exec. Director COMMISSION
P. 0. Box 16

211 Sewer Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Ms. Matthews;

RE: Case #2016-00142

The water we are forced to use in Martin County is unfit to drink or cook with. Breaks in the
lines cause long periods of no water. This is very hard on people of my age, eighty-eight, not
only physical butfinancial. It is almost impossible to get a call thruto the watercompany to air
complaints or get information.

This problem here in Martin County has gone on far too long and a permanent solution put in
place. We will appreciate any help given to solve ourwater problem. Acomplete change is my
suggestion. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lois L. Home


